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To: Senate Redistricting
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Date: 2021-10-10
First Name: Robyn
Last Name: Honig
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address:

City: Austin

State: Travis
Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree
Regarding: ALL

Message:

How many public comments have been rendered invisible by the Senate Redistricting Committee?

I submitted two comments to the Senate Redistricting portal on September 24, 2021: one on the redistricting process
itself and another on the SBOE gerrymander, which divides individual school districts among multiple SBOE
districts. The Committee voted the SBOE gerrymander onto the Senate floor on September 28.

As of today, October 10, 2021, neither of my comments from September 24 has appeared on the Senate
Redistricting website, even as the Committee has begun posting Texans' letters from October.

I have no illusion that the majority of this committee cares enough about representative democracy to pay attention
to written public comments. But Texas will be sued, and the voting-rights lawyers should not be denied access to

our words.





